
From: mosses  
Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 9:36 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; 
Raika Sheppard <raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: ENVIRO EVENT/MR PERRILLI 
 
Any suggestion that any tax dollars be used to assist or to cover the debt incurred by Mr Perrilli 
and his Enivro Event are absolutely outrageous.  He would have been aware of the rules for 
council events/spending/reimbursement and decided to proceed on his own terms.  And what 
kind of precedent does this set for payout of other events in the future? 
  
David and Anne Moss 
Ward 4 Richmond Hill on 
105 Neighbourly Lane Richmond Hill on L4C5L6 

 


